UNIVERSITY of MISSOURI

CAMPUS FACILITIES

PLANNING, DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION

September 19, 2017

Mr. Rick Kaufmann, P.E. City of Columbia 701 E. Broadway Columbia, Missouri 65201

Re:

Long-Term Closure

Lowry Mall- Repair and Upgrade Steam Tunnel

MU Project # CP162451

Dear Mr. Kaufmann,

On behalf of the University of Missouri, I would like to formally request that the City of Columbia allow the urgent repair of the Lowry Mall Steam Tunnel in South 9th Street, south of the 9th Street and University Avenue intersection. Attached is a road closure map submitted for your consideration.

The Campus will coordinate the closing of South 9th Street to no-through traffic between University Avenue and Missouri Avenue with City of Columbia staff. The closure of South 9th Street for this work will begin on Sunday October 8, 2017 and extend until Sunday April 1, 2018. This work will include the reconstruction of the steam tunnel lid, replacement of piping and pipe supports in both the south and northbound lanes of South 9th Street.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Sullivan, P.E.

Project Manager, Campus Facilities

Enclosures